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23 September 2025  
Hessle Town Council – Celebration of Older People Friday 3 October 2025  
     
     
     
     
     
    
     
     
Dear Parent/Carer    
     
I am writing to inform you that the school choir has been asked to sing a selection of songs 
at this year’s Hessle Town Council Celebration of Older People event on Friday 3 October.   
   
We would be delighted if your child could perform as part of the choir. Rehearsal will take 
place on Monday 29 September 3:10pm till 4pm.  There may also be some breaktime and 
lunchtime rehearsals.  
  
On the day of the performance, we will be walking to Hessle Town Hall, setting off from 
school at approximately 11am. The choir will commence singing at 11:45am and will be 
required until approximately 12pm.  We will then return to school for lunch.  Unfortunately, 
parents are unable to attend this event.  
  
As our walk home will be over the lunch hour, it would be preferable for your child to bring a 
packed lunch, however if your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like to 
order a school packed lunch, please indicate on the form below.  
        
Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit, your consent will still be required for your child to 
attend. Please click on the link here to confirm whether your child will be attending the 
Monday night practise and the event, please submit this form by 12noon on Thursday 25 
September 2025.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  

  
Miss C Davies  
Assistant Headteacher  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn2zyDsJJ7QZJJt9G2_LnnAVpUM1lQN1MxMzVCSkZXUFcwMkFJODRQNFMzQy4u

